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Jean L. Kiddoo 
Russell M. Blau 
Jeffrey R. Strenkowski 
jean.kiddoo@bingham.com 
russell.blau@bingham.com 
jeffrey.strenkowski@bingham.com 

September 30, 2014 

Via Overnight Courier 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
ATTN: Sakina Deas 
 
Re:  Docket No. 140181 
 Application of Talk America Services, LLC for Authority to Provide 
 Telecommunications Service Within the State of Florida  
 SUPPLEMENT 
 
Dear Ms. Cole: 
 
On behalf of Talk America Services. LLC (“TAS”), and pursuant to discussion with staff, 
TAS submits this letter to supplement the above-referenced application.  Specifically, 
TAS respectfully asserts that it will have the technical capability to provide 
telecommunications services to end users in Florida.  The company will resell the 
services of the Windstream Companies in Florida, and will therefore rely on the services 
and support of those companies, through a resale agreement, for the technical provision 
of telecommunications services in the state.  For additional information, please see the 
pro forma notice submitted separately to the Commission (dated September 12, 2014) 
concerning the arrangements between the Windstream Companies and TAS following 
certification of TAS in Florida. 
 
Please date-stamp the enclosed extra copy of this filing and return it in the envelope 
provided.  Should you have any questions concerning this filing, please do not hesitate to 
contact the undersigned. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
Jean L. Kiddoo 
Russell M. Blau 
Jeffrey R. Strenkowski 
 
Counsel for Talk America Services, LLC 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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